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Year 3 HCC visit
Dear Year 3 families,
We will be visiting the HCC Science department to learn more about our ‘Flow’ topic. 

3RB/GH: Tuesday 4th December

3SD/FBW: Tuesday 11th December

We will be walking to and from the college and so the children will need weather-appropriate clothing, such as raincoats. Lunch arrangements will be unaffected.

Many thanks




The Year 3 Team
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